
ST AUGUSTINE’S ASHEN 

We are delighted to say that the Church will be open for private prayer during lockdown from 

10 am – 4 pm each Sunday until further notice. Please wear a mask inside the church and use 

the sanitiser on entering the church.  Maintain social distancing at all times.  Please read and 

observe the guidance for use of the church for private prayer which is on display at the entrance 

to the church.  

If you wish to ask any questions please contact Maureen Rigg maureenrigg@hotmail.co.uk 

0140788678 or Robin Purchas robin.purchas1@btinternet.com 01440785487  
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